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The Western Lake Superior Food Hub Pilot project is a multi-stakeholder initiative involving regional producers, area institutions and community partners. As stakeholders in our community, we have come together to explore the potential for increased investment in our agricultural community, because we understand that:

· By working together we increase the potential to fuel and transform our regional food system by creating and expanding new markets for local products, while enhancing economic stability, providing jobs and supporting family farms. 

· All members of our community should have access to quality, nutritious food.  By supporting our local, food system we reduce the need for transportation, and increase the availability of fresh, healthy food. 
· Long term commitments provide family farms with a stable market that promotes improved long range planning and a strengthened market competitiveness and profitability.  Investments in our local agricultural economy are imperative for the health and resilience of our community. 
· Our anchor institutions have a deep rooted commitment to the health, education and quality of life of our community. 
· Sustainable agricultural production methods promote the health of consumers, producers and stewardship of our local natural resources. 
· The true cost of food takes into account ecological stewardship and fair pricing for all members of the food supply chain. By working together we help understand the interests and needs of all players and improve the  coordination of product supply, processing, deliveries, and quality and safety standards. 

